
Paul Higbie
12827 W. 101.” Street
Lenem,  KS &21)5  ‘t!? ;pz ;?7

February 20,200l

Dockets Management Branch (HPA-305)
Food and Drug Administration
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 106 1
Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to urge you to reject the application to make the abortion pill available on
an over the counter basis. This is an assault on human life and destroys one of our most
basic constitutional guarantees. Please also reconsider your recent approval of the
abortion pill. All human life is sacred and must be protected.

May the peace of Christ be with you.



Dockets Management Branch (HFA-305)
Food and Drug Administration
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061
Rockville, MD 20852


